Nisley Elementary Monthly Newsletter



Se ustad desea una explicación en español de este artículo, favor de llamar al 970-254-5272

Dorothy Wolf Principal

Paul Tancrede, Assistant Principal



Dear Nisley Families,

Fall is an exciting time of year. The beginning of the year assessments are coming to an end and students are focusing on learning. This October, we have some great events. We are excited to invite families back into the school. Just remember if you join us, we ask that you wear a mask when entering the school building.

October 13 is our First Quarter BEAR Assembly. Teachers will nominate one student from their class for each of the awards: Achievement, Growth, BEAR, & Citizenship. Students receive a certificate and medal. Teachers will send home invites to selected students families prior to the Assembly.

Our Annual Math BEAR Night will also occur on October 13 from 5:00-6:30. We will play math games together, have popcorn & cotton candy, win prizes, and every student that participates will get a grab bag. Join us for this fun math night! During the month of October, we are hosting a fundraiser to help fund student events at Nisley. Students can donate their change to Pennies for Pie. The jars for donation will be in the cafeteria and students put their change in the jar with the face of the staff member they would like to have a pie thrown in the face. Participating staff members will be announced soon. Finally, we will conclude the month of October with a Fall Celebration. Students will celebrate autumn on October 29 with treats and a craft. This will also be when the Pennies for Pie Fundraiser will end with a pie in a staff member's face. Contact your child's teacher if you are interested in bringing treats for that celebration. Since Halloween falls

on a Sunday this year, Nisley will not be wearing costumes at school.

Thank you for your continued support,

Dorothy Wolf Nisley Principal

Notes From The Office:

- For the safety of our students please do not send them until 8:45 am.
- Please note that if you are picking up your student early you must sign them out and then we will call them to the office.

Thank you,

Shelly Mehrhoff, Attendance Secretary

Cassandra Geske-Ross, Building Secretary

COLD WEATHER IS HERE!

Just a reminder:

It is getting colder in the mornings. Please send students in weather appropriate clothing.

Students name should be on the inside so we can return in case of it being lost.

Don't forget to check out FACBOOK for updates or even ask questions.

We also got an upgrade on our home page. Come check it out!





Riverside Educational Center

After School Tutoring and Enrichment

Need after school care for your child? Riverside Educational Center provides after school tutoring and diverse extracurricular activities for student's 1st-12th grade. The program meets at Nisley, Tuesday through Friday from the end of school until 6:15 pm. More information and registrations can be found at www.rec4kids.com or contact Nickole at nick-ole@rec4kids.com or (970) 414-1462

PARENTS RIGHT TO KNOW

As a parent of a student at Nisley you have the right to know the professional qualifications of the classroom teacher who instructs your child. This is a requirement for all districts that receive Title I funds. Federal law allows you to request certain information about your student's classroom teacher. The law also requires the district to give you this information in a timely manner upon request. Listed below is the information about which you have the right to ask for regarding each of your student's classroom teachers.

Whether the Colorado Department of Education (CDE) has licensed or endorsed your student's teacher for the grades and subjects taught. Whether CDE has decided that your student's teacher can teach in a classroom without being licensed or qualified under state regulations because of special circumstances. The teacher's college major; whether the teacher has any advanced degrees, and if so, the subject of the degrees. Whether any teachers' aides or similar para-educators provide services to your child and, if they do, their qualifications.

Lunch Schedule for Grade Levels:

Kinder: 11:00

1st: 11:25

2nd: 11:50

3rd: 12:15

4th: 12:35

5th: 12:55



Important Dates!

10/13-BEAR MATH NIGHT

10/13- END OF QUARTER

10/14- NO SCHOOL

10/15- NO SCHOOL

10/29- FALL CRAFT

YOUR CHILD SHOULD STAY HOME IF....

- * He/She is waiting for covid results
- He/She has tested positive for covid (D51 siblings need to stay home)
- * He/She has experienced a fever or vomiting. (Must be fever/vomit free for 24 hrs).
- Someone in his/her house has tested positive for Covid
- His/Her symptoms interfere with their ability to actively participate in school.
- If your child will be absent, don't forget to call the attendance line 970-254-5900 Ext 54503 of email Shelly at shelly.mehrhoff@d51schools.org.
- If you are unsure please call the Nisley Health office at 970-254-5900 Ext. 54504

Thank you

Nisley Elementary